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04/03/2020  16:54:352019/6395/P INT Patricia Wager The proposed refurbishment appears to be a great improvement. But as neighbours on the Red Lion Estate, 

we would be glad to have liaison on the boundary works and to know about any impact that the works may 

have on residents on the Estate and on Eagle Street. We have suffered from a number of past and ongoing 

building works in the area.
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